
Our School Uses Parent Square!

Dear Parents,

We are excited to let you know that we use Parent Square to
communicate with our School Families.
Parent Square provides a simple and safe way for everyone at school to connect.
With Parent Square you’ll be able to:
➔ Receive all school and classroom communication via email, text or app
➔ View and download photos
➔ View the school and classroom calendar

You can use Parent Square on any device. You can download the free mobile
app for Android or iOS and you can also use it from a computer at:
www.parentsquare.com

Account Access
1. Download the Parent Square App or visit www.parentsquare.com
2. Sign into Parent Square using the email address or cell phone number that you provided

the District.
3. If you do not have account access or have questions, please contact the appropriate

building office or email helpdesk@perucsd.org.

*Additional Parent Square Resources can be found under the “Community” tab and “Parent
Resources Portal” on our School District Website.
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